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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

With the coming of True Mother at Madison Square Garden, we have plenty of volunteers coming from 

all over to help with the success of the event. With that in mind, we are asking you all if you have any 

room in your homes to house these volunteers. 

 

If you are interested in helping out, please contact Kashin Kim from HQ. 

 

Thank you all for your time and we hope to hear back from you soon. 

 

Dr. Drissa Kone 

 

 


